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Public Statement from Meeting  February 2013 

Annual General Meeting 
The BCIC will be holding its AGM on the 19th of April 2013 at 7.30pm in the Barrhill Memorial 
Hall.   In accordance with the  memoranda and articles two directors are standing 
down but have agreed to stand for re-election. 

If you wish to attend the AGM or apply to become a director you need to be a member of the 
BCIC.   

For a member s or director s application form, please contact the secretariat on 01465 710628 
or e-mail david@ailsahorizons.co.uk 

Community Bus 
The next community bus trip will take place on the 27th of March 2013 and will be visiting Ayr.   
All bookings to Celia Strain tel. 01465 821333 

Speed Sign for Barrhill  
The Barrhill Community Council, in conjunction with the BCIC, will be installing a new speed 
activated sign. The sign will be located in the same place as the previous sign, which was only a 
temporary measure, put in by South Ayrshire Council. 

Martyrs  Tomb 
A maintenance contract for the Martyrs  Tomb has recently been advertised.   Contractors will 
need to be able to carry out risk assessments and prepare work schedules. All contractors will 
need to have their own equipment and insurance and should be able to commit to a regular 
schedule. The closing date for applications is the 15th of March 2013. Further information on the 
requirements is available by contacting julia@ailsahorizons.co.uk or 01465 710628. 

Car Park 
Tender packs will shortly be distributed to the contractors who have already registered an 
interest and the Car Park will be listed on the Public Contracts Scotland website. 

Holiday Activities 
Children of Barrhill and district (aged 8  18) can take up a free activity day at Loch Ken on 
Wednesday 10th April.  Children under the age of 8 will need to be accompanied by an adult, but 
the staff at Loch Ken will supervise children over 8.  If any parents are prepared to accompany 
their children on the Barrhill Community Bus, then this can be booked; otherwise parents make 
their own transport arrangements.   

The BCIC are also looking for ideas for an activity session to be run during the summer 
holidays, so please get in touch with any suggestions.   

Please contact David on david@ailsahorizons.co.uk or phone 01465 710628 to book your 
place or if you have any ideas for future activities.  
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